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PRESENT: Todd Santora, Larry Smith, Andrew Brubaker and Theresa Walker RPC 

 

ABSENT:       Lisa Brown-Kucharski 

 

 

The meeting began at 8:03A.M. 

 

Todd Santora asked Theresa Walker RPC if a dedication to Charlyn Brown could be added to the final 

Master Plan. Theresa confirmed that a dedication could be added. It was unanimously agreed to. 

 

Theresa asked how the final plan should be bound, notebook or spiral. It was decided on the spiral. 

 

The current edited version of the Natural Resources chapter was reviewed page by page. Theresa will 

incorporate those edits into the Chapter and email to everyone. The map sets for the chapter are being 

reviewed for corrections and additions to give to RPC. 

 

Minutes from the March 14, 2018 were reviewed and approved. 

 Larry Smith Motion to approve. 

 Todd Santora seconded. 

 Unanimous 

 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:02 A.M. 

 Larry Smith motion to adjourn. 

 Andrew Brubaker seconded.  

 Unanimous 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 9, 2019 at 8:00 AM. 

 

 


